
 

 

May 21, 2021 
 
 
Dear Residents and Staff, 
 
I am writing to share with you that although I am fully vaccinated, yesterday I tested 
positive for COVID-19. According to Federal and State guidance, and in coordination with 
Dr. Lawrence, Human Resources and Health and Wellness, I will be working remotely until 
Tuesday June 1, 2021 
 
It is important that if you are showing symptoms of COVID 19 that you follow CDC 
guidance and stay home and get tested. My only symptom was a fever Tuesday night into 
Wednesday morning, along with my usual allergies that I have experienced for the last 
month. I did not come into work on Wednesday. I reported the fever to Human Resources 
and was rapid and PCR tested. The rapid test was negative yesterday, but the PCR test 
came back positive today. 
 
Because of my presence in the Main Building, we are asking that all residents wear a 
mask while in common areas until we can complete contact tracing and testing.  This will 
likely occur through early next week.  Please know I am feeling well and I am anxious to 
get back to Dunwoody. 
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 
 


